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Identification Wristbands

Effective September 19, 2022, all patients attending appointments in CancerCare Treatment and Procedure areas will be

provided with an identification wristband.

You will receive an identification wristband after providing your Manitoba Health card as identification.

Your safety is important and this measure is being taken to improve patient care.

We want to make sure we provide safe care to the right patient every time.

If you have any questions, please ask your health care team.

Thank you.




